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FROM YOUR
PRESIDENT......

Sonny Thompson

Dear Friends,

Thanks for electing me as president of  the
Cincinnati Ohio Unit again!! It takes a lot of support
from our unit membership to make the unit successful! 

Our Annual unit Christmas Party was held at the
Manor House Restaurant in Springboro, Ohio and was
very well attended. Darren Baker crowned Mary Lou  &
I King & Queen for all of the support that we gave to the
unit during his term as unit president.

Please do not forget the St. Patrick’s Day Brunch
@ the GOLDEN CORRAL RESTAURANT.
Directions: I-75, EXIT 32, West to 3350 Village Dr.,
Middletown, Ohio. Date: March 18, Time: 9:00AM
Please let Mark know if you are coming.  POC: Mark
Kennedy  (mkennedy6@att.net).

LOVE & PEACE to all and we hope that your
new year brings you lots of joy and safe travels,

Sonny & Mary Lou

BADGES

Badges are required at all Airstream club
functions, including meals, rallies, and caravans
(especially in public).  On caravans, you can be asked to
leave if you do not wear your badge.  This makes our
members obvious to the public and makes it easier for the
leaders to negociate discounts.  And, besides we are old
and remember your face but not your name!

**********************

DIRECTORY EDITOR
 

2016 was my last year to edit the directory.  If
you are interested in becoming the editor you will receive
all of my files.  It is not necessary to publish the directory
in the same format.  You could revert to the list style.

If you wish to pursue the same format, I will
provide you copies of the programs I used which may
make it easier rather than reformatting the files to your
programs.

Joyce and I will continue publishing the
Newsetter.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Bill Grawe, 513-641-8930, wgrawesr@hotmail.com.

**********************


